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[IBERIA PARISH, LA –January 17, 2025] Iberia Parish President M. Larry Richard: 

 Due to the forecast of an extremely cold air mass to move into the region along with possibility 

of precipitation, President Richard announces the closure of Iberia Parish Courthouse and Iberia 

Parish Government offices beginning Tuesday, January 21, through Wednesday, January 22, 

2025. 

 

Employees are to report to work on Thursday, January 23, 2025, unless otherwise notified.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


